
RSVP by May 15:  Lauren.Pollard@PISD.edu 

Meadows Elementary School 
will be honoring four of our beloved golden girls,  

Sandra Muzquiz, Kass DuRoss,  

Melanie McDonald, and Frankie Ramirez,  

as they go on to new adventures! 
 

Please join us in saying,  

“Thank you for being a friend!” 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017  
Meadows Elementary Library  

3:30 – 5:00 


